
Congratulations 

to Brian Ziebell!  
 

Brian’s name was drawn at random 

from all of the successful Ping Pong 

Ball Challenge shooters from the 

February 28/March 1 weekend’s 

Indoor 3-D and Popup Shoot.  

Brian will receive a check from  

The Straight River Archery Club  

in the amount of $63. 

 

 


